POCONO MOUNTAIN SCHOOL DISTRICT

PO Box 200 e Swiftwater, PA 18370 e 570-839-7121

August 2025

RE: ANNUAL NOTICE ON THE USE OF AUDIO AND VIDEO RECORDING DEVICES
ON SCHOOL BUSES AND/OR OTHER SCHOOL VEHICLES

Dear Parents/Guardians:
The safety of your children is a top priority of Pocono Mountain School District.

The purpose of this correspondence is to provide you with the required annual notice that

to the extent permitted by Pennsylvania law, audio/video recording devices may be used on
all Pocono Mountain School District operated school buses and/or other school vehicles to
monitor the health, safety, and welfare of all students and staff.

For additional information regarding the District's use of audio/video recording devices
and/or the maintenance, storage, and disclosure of the audio/video recordings, please
review Pocono Mountain School District Policy No. 810.2. Policy 810.2 governs the use of
audio/video cameras on school buses and other school vehicles. District policies are
available on the PMSD website at www.pmsd.org under the Our District drop down menu
and Policy Manual tab.

If you have any questions about the District's use of audio/video recordings on District
school buses and/or other school vehicles, please contact your child’s building principal.

Sincerely,

Dr. Elizabeth Robison
Superintendent of Schools



